
Pen Mill Infant and Nursery Academy 

Newsletter 
 

All of the information on this page can be found on: 

• our website at www.penmillinfants.co.uk  

• our school jotter App  

 

24th June 
2022 

Dear Parents and carers, 
 
This term’s value is Liberty and we have been discussing what this means in 
assembly and in class. The children understand that it is about having the 
right to an education, safe home and having boundaries and rules that are 
fair. Liberty within our school is about allowing the children to develop their 
self-knowledge, self-esteem and increase their confidence in their own  
abilities and the importance of treating each other with respect and care.  
 
The reports that you will receive today will fill you with pride, your children 
have worked so hard and they strive to be the best they can be. I was 
thrilled with the results of the phonic screening in Year one and it is good to 
see the impact RWI teaching is having on the children coupled with the  
support from parents. The children who are supported with reading at home  
really do make accelerated progress.  
 
On Thursday the children had a visit from the nursing team to discuss  
caring for our teeth and hygiene. We had amazing feedback from the team 
who commented on the behaviour, engagement and thoughtful questioning of 
our children. They really are exemplary in school and a real credit to us all. 
 
Next week we celebrate sports day and hope for good weather, not too hot 
or too cold please! Can the children please attend school on Tuesday in their 
P.E kits with hat and water bottle. The children will take part in a variety of 
sports and will move around the field with their classes. We look forward to 
welcoming you all at this event. 
 
Have a lovely weekend 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs Manning 

Message from Mrs Manning  

http://www.penmillinfants.co.uk


 

 

 

Nursery 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

The nursery recently received a visit from an early years advisor and it was lovely 
to hear such positive comments.  
 
‘”A cohesive team who interacted appropriately and effectively with the children 
demonstrating how they were very aware of the individual child’s needs, likes and 
interest.” 
 
The nursery is becoming increasingly popular and many new admissions are coming 
through regularly. Can I please ask that if your child has a place at our nursery and 
they are not attending due to illness, please can you inform the office so that we 
can let the team know. This is good practice for when your child attends school. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kingfisher Class - Acrostic Poem  

School is amazing and fun  

Create new friends  

Happy we are learning new things  

Our school is big and has lots of children  

Oh glorious school  

Lots of time to play with each other  

 
By Jaiden and Poppy  



 

 

 

Non-School Uniform Day  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Children can wear their own clothes on Friday 8th 
July in exchange for a filled jam jar  

 
These can include -  
 

• Sweets  
 

• Toys  
 

• Hair accessories  
 

• Crafts  
 

• Pennies 
 

• Anything you can think of  



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming dates  

SPORTS DAY  
Year 1 and Year 2 - 9.45am - 12.00pm 
(Yr 1 & Yr 2 Parents invited to attend) 
Reception Classes 1.15pm - 2.30pm 
(Wren & Robin parents invited to attend) 

Tuesday 28th June 2022 

SWIMMING - OWL CLASS  29th June and 13th July  

SPORTS DAY -  Nursery  
3 & 4 yr olds only - 1.30pm - 2.30pm 
3 & 4 yr old parents invited to attend 

Monday 4th July 2022  

STAY AND PLAY -  ALL NEW 
SEPTEMBER RECEPTION STARTERS  
9.30am - 10.30am  
(parents are NOT invited to stay)  

Monday 4th July 2022  

TAKE ART PERFORMANCE - EYFS 
Fibbertigibbet / Babble 
Wren Class - 9.30am  
Robin Class - 11.30am  
Nursery Class - 2pm  
(Parents are invited to attend)  

Tuesday 5th July 2022  

KINGFISHER CLASS - ROAM 
OUTDOOR ACTIVITY CENTRE  

Tuesday 5th July 2022  

TRANSITION DAY FOR ALL YEAR 2  
PUPILS TO ST MICHAEL’S ACADEMY  
(Parents to drop off and collect)  

Wednesday 6th July 2022 

WREN CLASS - ROAM OUTDOOR 
ACTIVITY CENTRE  

Tuesday 12th July 2022 

PEN MILL SUMMER FETE  
3.30pm start  
All parents are invited to attend 

Thursday 14th July 2022  

ROBIN CLASS - ROAM OUTDOOR 
ACTIVITY CENTRE  

Tuesday 19th July 2022  

YEAR 2 LEAVERS ASSEMBLY & PICNIC  
2pm start   
Year 2 parents are invited to attend 

Wednesday 20th July 2022  


